
 
 
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Cambridge Flat Roofing Announces Exciting Subsidiary Expansion 

Cambridge, Ontario – April 26, 2025 – Cambridge Flat Roofing is proud to announce the 
launch of its new subsidiary, Cobourg Flat Roofing, serving the Northumberland area. This 
expansion marks a significant milestone for the family-owned and operated business, 
allowing it to extend its exceptional flat roofing services to a broader community. 

For over 30 years, Cambridge Flat Roofing has been a trusted name in the Cambridge 
community and the Waterloo region, known for its commitment to quality and customer 
satisfaction. The new subsidiary, Cobourg Flat Roofing will uphold these same standards of 
excellence, ensuring that residents and businesses in Northumberland receive the high-
quality service that has defined Cambridge Flat Roofing. 

"We are thrilled to expand our services and bring our expertise to Northumberland," said 
Frank Quinlan, President & CEO of Cambridge Flat Roofing. "This new subsidiary 
represents our dedication to growth and our commitment to meeting the needs of more 
customers with the same level of care and professionalism." 

Cobourg Flat Roofing looks forward to serving the Northumberland community and 
continuing its legacy of excellence in flat roofing services. For more information, please 
visit www.cobourgflatroofing or call 289-252-2760. 
 

About Cambridge Flat Roofing 

Cambridge Flat Roofing is a family-owned and operated business that has been providing 
top-notch flat roofing services for residential, commercial, and industrial properties for 
over 30 years. With a commitment to quality and customer satisfaction, Cambridge Flat 
Roofing serves Cambridge and its surrounding areas, including Kitchener, Waterloo, 
Guelph, Hamilton, Mississauga, Toronto, and their neighboring cities. 
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